
4th Quarter 2017 

• More churches to get involved with 
Seedline in 2018. 

• More churches to take our family 
on for support.

• Additional funds to come in to pay 
for the remainder of the trip to 
South Korea.

What an amazing year 2017 turned out to be for Bearing 
Precious Seed and Seedline. A record 12.1 million copies of 
Scripture were printed during the year (even with the press 
being down for 1 month due to the addition of the new 
tower). There are already numerous requests for Bibles to be 
printed in 2018 so we are excited to see what the new year 
holds in store. We were also able to ship 21 containers this 
past year. It is truly exciting to think that we will meet people 
in eternity from all around the world because they came to 
the saving knowledge of Jesus Christ from a copy of God’s 
Word shipped in one of these containers.

2017 was an extremely busy year for our family as well. We 
had the privilege of being a part of 23 Seedline Scripture 
assembly projects in churches around the country and 
assembled 694,750 John/Romans. TO GOD BE THE 
GLORY!! I also had the opportunity to be a part of several 
other conferences and missions conferences during the year. 
The good news is, 2018 is appearing as if it will be even 
busier for us. More assembly projects means more 
Scriptures assembled and prayerfully more souls saved 
around the world.

Please continue to pray about the Scripture distribution 
project in South Korea during the winter Olympics. I have 
received enough funds to purchase the airline tickets. I am 
now praying that the money necessary for the remainder of 
the trip comes in before I leave on February 9. The group I 
am traveling with will be leaving the States on February 9 
and returning February 17.

Thank you for your support, 

Dan Gill

• God truly blessed Bearing Precious 
Seed and Seedline in 2017

• 2 new churches have taken us on for 
support.

• Safety in travel for the year for all 
Seedline missionaries.

• 21 containers were shipped in 2017
• Our sons (Ryan) asthma continues 

to improve.
• I have received enough funds to 

purchase the airline tickets to go to 
South Korea for the winter Olympics 
Scripture distribution.

• Our youngest daughter, Kate, had a 
successful first semester at PCC.




